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 Leaders Network

Open Horizon will continue to coordinate
optional coaching session opportunities
for members of the Network. We will
follow up in the fall with the process for
those interested.

Our first event will be a Mothers of
Gynecology virtual tour on Tuesday,
September 19th, 1-3pm ET (zoom).
https://www.anarchalucybetsey.org/

Invitations to join the Leaders Network
will be extended to all those who
attended the Retreat. We hope this will
encourage continued collaboration,
creative programatic endeavors, and
further mutual support in your
continued radical self care as leaders.

Sequenced virtual learning and
professional development events will
be offered to help you continue to grow
and learn as a leader.



We are excited to share that we will be hosting our second
Leaders Retreat this coming January. Exact dates TBD.

LEADERS RETREAT 2024

All 2023 Open Horizon Non-Profit Partners will  be
invited to send a leader. 

Organizations may send the same leader as last
year, or someone new; We are designing this retreat
to have some modified content and trust that
returning leaders will  continue to grow and benefit.

We welcome you to return as the new leader you are
evolving into this year or, if  invited, send another
representative of your organization. 


